The Voice – 12/2019
Directory Changes
Darren Mansell (Treasurer) – change address to 6 Woodthorne Walk, Kingswinford, DY6 7HD
Coton Green – Change Secretary’s email to garethastle1@yahoo.com
Moor Green Academy – Change name to Solihull United

Solihull United – Change Secretary email to solihullunitedfc@gmail.com
IMPORTANT MESSAGE
You may be aware that, recently, a court ruled in favour of a player who suffered a broken ankle in a game whilst playing for Ossett Town. The ramifications of this decision for all competitive sport, and non-league football in particular, are serious in that the ruling may open the way to multiple historical claims from players who have suffered injuries during matches.
Currently there is not enough information available on the specifics of the judgement to be able to provide the detailed advice that all MFL member clubs will need. Once the judge’s full reasons are made available to the FA’s legal department, they will be in a position to give specific advice.

Currently, liability generally covers legal defence costs but not any compensation or claimant costs where awarded by the Court, this has always been the case. Player to player insurance is not mandatory under FA regulations, however each club is free to obtain such cover independently.

Once we receive any advice from the FA, we aim to issue detailed guidance as soon as possible.

Nigel Wood

Secretary
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